
 

 

 

 

Legal Services  
PO Box 15 
Council House  
Earl Street  
Coventry CV1 5RR 

Notice of Intent 
 

Proposed Road Humps (Raised Tables)  
Binley Cycleway 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that Coventry City Council ("the Council"), under the Highways Act 
1980, intends to install road humps (raised tables) of no more than 75mm high at the 
following locations: 
 
St Georges Road at its entrance, south of its junction with Binley Road (A428) 
South western access road 
(spur) off A444/Binley Road 
roundabout 

at its entrance south west of its junction with the circulatory of 
the A444/Binley Road roundabout 

Bromleigh Drive 

one at its entrance and one at its exit, north of its junction with 
Binley Road.  The layout of the junction is to be amended to 
an ‘in and out’ system with the road divided by a wide splitter 
island which will separate oncoming traffic flows by 
approximately 10 metres 

 
The proposed traffic calming features should reduce vehicle speeds and will assist to 
improve road safety.  The raised tables will also allow the Binley Cycleway to continue at the 
same level across these side roads, rather than the cycleway and footway dropping down to 
road level at the junction. This further enforces the change in priority to cycles over vehicles 
and also provides priority for pedestrians. 
 
A copy of this Notice and plan may be inspected on the Council’s website at: 
www.coventry.gov.uk/tro.  Any person requiring further information in connection with the 
Notice, in the first instance, should contact Pete Howarth on telephone number 02476 
977177. 
 
Any representations or objections to the proposals must be forwarded in writing to Mr R 
Parkes, Place Team, Legal Services, PO Box 15, Council House, Coventry CV1 5RR, or via 
email to 'rob.parkes@coventry.gov.uk'. Any representation or objection must state the 
grounds on which it is made and must be forwarded by no later than 10th February 2022. 
 

Colin Knight 
Director for Transportation and Highways 

Council House 
COVENTRY 

 
Dated: 20th January 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 


